From: Helen Thomas
Sent: 03 July 2013 15:45
To: richard butt
Subject: Bishops Blaize

HJ Thomas Austin Texas, USA, Objects to the Planning application13/00743/F | Erection of two new dwellings | Land to the East and Adjacent to Bishops End Burdrop.
For the following reasons:
The Bishop Blaize car park is an essential part of the Bishop Blaize Pub which is an important village amenity.
The car park is situated within a conservation are in an area of outstanding natural beauty and should not have houses or anything else built on it.
The proposed development would seriously affect the Grade 2 listed building adjacent Barn Close in a negative way.
I have read the Sibford Gower Parish Council ‘s objection and would agree whole heartedly with it in all respects and would ask you to include my comments within: 
13/00781/F: Change of use of a redundant barn/store into a 1 bedroom self-contained holiday letting cottage: Bishops End Burdrop
13/00808/CLUE: Certificate of Lawful Use Existing: Change of use from A4 to A1: Bishops End Burdrop
Please throw the developer Neil Harrison’s application out along with the other two The Bishop Blaize must remain as a PUB
Helen Thomas
